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Wow what a whirlwind of a September.   We had District meetings, we raised funds for Our Department 

President Special Project, Our National President visited, we attended multiple POW/MIA Ceremonies 

and our Auxiliaries had to get all their reports completed.   

So let’s cover a few things you might have missed if you didn’t attend Fall Conference:   

• Our Department has `124 Auxiliaries and only half of them reported, 63 to be exact. 

• Our September Pop-Up contest winners were announced – only 6 Auxiliaries participated and 3 

Historians won prizes.  (Winners will be named in December General Orders) 

• December is our 2nd Pop-Up Contest and the entry deadline to have photos to me is 

December 30th 

My 2nd Contest request is a photo of your Auxiliary Senior Vice President and your Posts Senior Vice 

President at your Christmas event you’re hosting with Santa in the middle holding your Auxiliary 

number. 

I know I personally took almost 1000 photos in September and have been crazy busy with a multitude of 

Auxiliary events.  I know all of you are just as busy and with the holidays upon us our lives become even 

crazier but I want to encourage you to take a lot of photos to include in your scrapbooks.  Please 

remember if you have photos of Our Department President Anna at your events please share them with 

me either by email or text. 

REMEMBER, as a Historian you are an intregal part of your Auxiliary, you are making the history books 

for the future leaders to be inspired to continue growth. Plus you’re keeping the memories of your 

current members as well as your President.  THANK YOU FOR EVERYTHING YOU DO – KEEP UP THE 

GOOD WORK!! 

I hope each of you have a blessed and thankful Thanksgiving with your family and friends.   

Happy Thanksgiving EVERYONE!! 
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